
Diary Dates 

Friday 22nd July, 3.15/3.20pm - School closes for the Summer 

Tuesday 6th September - School re-opens 

Term 1 Start                    Half Term 

 Tuesday 6th September 2016     Thursday 20th October 2016 

 

 Restart                  End of Term 

 Monday 31st October 2016  Friday 16th December 2016 

 

Term2 Start                    Half Term 

 Tuesday 3rd January 2017           Friday 10th February 2017  

  

 Restart                  End of Term 

 Monday 20th February 2017  Wednesday 12th April 2017     

 

Term 3 Start                    Half Term 

 Monday 24th April 2017   Friday 26th May 2017   

 

 Restart                  End of Term 

 Monday 12th June 2017             Wednesday 26th July 2017   

 

 INSET DAYS 

 

 Monday 5th September 2016  

Highfield Road, Hemsworth, WF9 4LJ 

Headteacher: Mr J Knowles 

Telephone: 01977 625354 

www.sacredheart.bkcat.co.uk  

Thursday 21st July 2016 

Safeguarding. 

The designated safeguarding officers in school are: Mr Knowles 

(Headteacher), Mr Plunkett (Learning Mentor), Mrs Day (Governor) 

Dear Parents 

So, that is another year all but over. It has been a difficult 

year, with changes of staff in KS2 and building work that was 

started and not finished. However, we survived thanks to the 

great support of everyone connected with Sacred Heart. 

Next year is looking more positive, with no staffing vacancies 

anywhere in school. There will be building work outside Early 

Years over the summer - this will start on Saturday. I am also 

hopeful of some work on the KS2 corridor, but this is not yet 

confirmed. 

On behalf of all the staff at Sacred Heart, I thank you for your 

great support this year and wish you a good 

summer. 

From the Chair of the Academy Council 

Dear Parents 

Thank you very much for your support over the past year. May I 

wish you a very happy summer holiday. 

Mrs J Ward 



School Uniform 

The new school jumpers and cardigans can be ordered from 

Tesco by using this link. There is also a direct link from the 

school website in the Parents Information section. 

http://www.tesco.com/direct/sacred-heart-catholic-primary-

school/11576.school 

 

Please remember that the Academy Council has agreed that 

children should be allowed to wear out their old jumpers and 

cardigans before transferring to the new badged ones. Please 

note that the correct uniform for jumpers has always been V-

neck and that all children wearing jumpers in September should 

be wearing correct uniform. 

 

 

School Meals 

Dolce have advised that from 1st September they will not be 

able to serve a meal for anyone that owes for more than 5 

lunches. They are working towards a cashless system and would 

recommend that you sign up for this. 

www.live-kitchen.co.uk 

Unless your child is in Key Stage 1 or you claim free school meals 

for your child, it is the parents responsibility to pay for or 

provide a meal for their child at lunchtime. 

Free School Meals claim forms can be found on the school 

website or through the school office. 

Girls: 

White shirt & school tie 

Burgundy V-neck jumper or 
cardigan with school logo 

Grey school skirt or trousers 

Grey tights 

Red & white checked summer 
dress with white socks 

Black school shoes 

Indoor footwear (black pumps) 

Boys:  

White shirt & school tie 

Burgundy  V-neck jumper with 
school logo 

Grey school trousers 

Black school shoes 

Indoor footwear (black pumps) 

PE Kit 
Plain white T-shirt 
Plain dark blue shorts 
Trainers or pumps (for outside 
work) 

Y4 & Y5 Swimming 

It is a statutory requirement that schools provide swimming 

lessons for children. In line with recommendations, Sacred 

Heart send Y4&5 swimming each week. This year the swimming 

session will again take place at Pontefract Baths each Tuesday 

morning. The first session will be: Tuesday 13th September. 

Children will require a one piece swimming costume and a towel. 

Swimming shorts must not be below the knees. 

They will travel to and from school by bus and be accompanied 

by school staff. 

Milk 

Anyone over 5 years of age can order a fresh carton of milk to 

be delivered daily, at a cost of 20p per day, by logging on to: 

www.schoolmilk.co.uk. Payment must be made direct to the milk 

company. Please see attached leaflet. 


